
Submitter: Sherril Kennedy 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources 

Measure: SB85 

Dear Chair Golden and Members of the Senate Natural Resources Committee, 

 

My name is Sherril Kennedy, and I live in Beaverton. I support a factory farm 

moratorium in Oregon. I am very much against factory farms.  It has been PROVEN 

they displace the small or medium size farm & farm families and are harmful in any 

area where small farmers are living & working their farms.  It is shameful to be part of 

any group thinking it is okay to help big money run out a hard working farm family. In 

almost every situation a small  farm community is healthier & better for ALL OF US 

than any factory farm.  

 

And I don't believe any amount of money makes it okay to approve a factory farm. 


